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To all Parents/Carers,                      12.7.19 

 
It’s fair to say that sport and the environment have been a bit of a theme this week!  On the left, a picture of Team 
Wright, who won the Y5 and Y6 Sports Day on Wednesday.  As usual, and this goes for all year groups, the children were 
fantastic and really embraced the team/competitive elements of the event – including cheering everyone as they raced 
and congratulating each other in defeat.  A big thank you to everyone who attended too, without your support they just 
wouldn’t be the same!  We also got very lucky with the weather and avoided, for the most part, any kind of rain.   
 
In the middle, a photo of our Cyclocross team who attended the regional finals on Tuesday.  They came 4th overall and 
were narrowly pipped at the post for a medal.  Again, another thank you to our parents who helped with transport; 
especially with it being all the way over in Sheffield!   
 
On the right, a photo of Litterpickers in Cubs.  Litterpicking, as part of our continuing efforts to achieve the Green Flag 
award, has really taken off in school and we have seen a surge of interest in keeping the school safe, clean and eco-
friendly.  As I have said in previous weekly words, this is only the beginning and we have lots more exciting plans for 
September. 
 
This evening you will be receiving your child’s end of year report and it will be an opportunity for you to see what they 
have achieved this year, what any future targets might be and to feedback to the school your thoughts on the last year.  
This is the first year we will also be sending out the parent/carer questionnaire online (using SurveyMonkey).  It is nearly 
completed, minus a few technical issues, and we will be sending the link out early next week.  As always, your feedback 
is really useful and enables us to improve and move forward as a school. 
 
Before I sign off, thank you for all your support at the Summer Fair.  We raised almost £5000!!!  What an 
accomplishment for the PTFA and yet another example of what a fantastic team they are and how they help us bring the 
community together. 

Have a nice weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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